
CHIP NOW COVERS REPLACEMENT EYEGLASSES! 

 
As of August 2014 ALL children on CHIP can receive one 

pair of replacement eyeglasses per year. 
 

 
 

CHIP vision benefits include: 
Eye Exam – one per year (second exam if a problem develops) 

 
Eye Glasses – two per year, including a replacement pair if 

lost or broken (or if child’s vision changes within the year) 

 
Questions? Contact your CHIP health plan 

(Call the 1-800 number on the back of your insurance card) 
 

If you need help finding eye care or signing up for 
health insurance, call PCCY at (215) 563 -5848 x17 

www.pccy.org 
 

 

http://www.pccy.org/

